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Public Notice 

 
Please take notice that the Provincial governments COVID-19 “Stay-at-home 
Order” and related restrictions remain in effect until June 2, 2021.  
 
Effective Saturday May 22, 2021 the following amendments to the Order apply. 
 

The Province is urging people stay home and not travel outside the region 
they reside, unless absolutely necessary. 
 

Parks Facilities and Amenities That Remain Open (Additions effective 
Saturday May 22, 2021 in Yellow). 

• All outdoor playgrounds, play 
structures and equipment 

• Boat Launches  
• Fishing from public lands 

docks/piers 
• Parks & recreational areas 
• Off-leash dog areas 
• Benches in recreational areas 

• Baseball Diamonds 
• Soccer Fields 
• Tennis Courts 
• Basketball Courts 
• Skate Parks 
• Outdoor Fitness Equipment 

 
Sauble Beach and all other Beaches 
Beaches are currently open for walkthrough purposes and effective Saturday 
May 22, 2021, gathering in groups of five (5) or less people will be permitted.   
 
Note: Any person who uses any of the amenities that have remained open, shall 
maintain a physical distance of at least two metres from any other person who is 
also using the amenity, other than a person who is a member of the same 
household, a member of one other household who lives alone or a caregiver for 
any member of either household.    
 

Enforcement  
The regulations and restrictions mentioned in this notice are Provincial, not 
Municipal.  The Ontario Provincial Police enforce Provincial regulations and 
orders. Please contact the OPP at their non-emergency number (1-888-310-
1122) if you believe that people are violating the current regulations/restrictions.  
 
Bill Jones 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
 

Issued May 21, 2021 
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